
No 17 31/2016-GDS(lxD){4'
Government of India

Ministry of Communications
Department of Posts

(GDS Section)

Dak Bhawan, Sansad Marg
New Delhi 110001

Dated,08 06.2021

To
All Chief Postmasters General

Subiect, Limited Transfer Facility for all categories of Gramin Dak
Sevaks (GDS).

Sir/Madam,

Kindly refer to this office order of even number dated 22.01.2020 on
the above mentioned subject. As per para 3 (i) & 3 (v) of the Limited
Transfer Facility for all categories of GDS, application should be called during
April-June of every year and order for transfer may be issued during July.

2 On account of current situation arising out of Lock-Down due to
outbreak of Covid-19, in partial relaxation of the above mentioned Para 3 (i)
& 3 (v) the Competent Authority has decided to allow the Gramin Dak
Sevaks who desired to get transfer to submit transfer application to the
Divisional Head up to July, 2021 and thereafter orders for transfer may be

issued during August, 2021.

3. The above relaxation will be available only during the current year i.e.

2021.. All other provisions of the Limited transfer Facility will remain the

same. Therefore, you are requested to take action accordingly

You rs sincerely,

rTarun M itta ll

Assistant Director General rPE-1 & SCTI r
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